Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on August 25, 2023 at 8:07 a.m.

Request for PUC-CLEC Certification Cancellation 20-00138

03/08/2023

Teneesse Public Service Commission

Dear Commissioner,

I am writing this to formally request the cancellation of **Cathect Communications**, **Inc**, CLEC certification.

We have decided to withdraw our company from the **TN** market and cease all business operations in this state. As a result, we will no longer require our **PUC-CLEC** certification to conduct business in this jurisdiction.

We request that our CLEC certification be cancelled immediately and that our company be removed from the list of certified CLECs in TN from 03/08/2023. Please confirm with us in writing once our certification has been cancelled.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ishrat Jahan

Contact# 866-951-3352

Email: info@cathectc.com

Cathect Communications, Inc.

Ishrat Jahan